Subject: English Miss Catherin Basoalto 7<sup>th</sup> Grade

## Módulo de autoaprendizaje Nº28 Tema: "Actividades en el tiempo libre"

Objetivo	Comprender texto a través de lectura para mejorar la comprensión lectora.
Instrucciones	Lea la siguiente historia sobre las actividades gratuitas que le gusta hacer a un
	adolescente y responda las siguientes preguntas.

I. Read the next story about the free activities that a teenager likes to do and answer the next questions below. (Lea la siguiente historia sobre las actividades gratuitas que le gusta hacer a un adolescente y responda las siguientes preguntas a continuación.)

## "My Free Time Activities with my Family and my Friends"



"Hello! My name's Johnny. I'm thirteen years old and I live in England. I just want to talk about how my friends and I spend our free time. My best friends are Tom and David. They are in the same class as me. Teenagers complain they're bored and have nothing to do. I can't understand them. I'm never bored.

If the weather is nice, we go for a walk or we ride our bikes. All of us love rollerblading. We play football, basketball or Frisbee in the park and when it is rainy, we go to the sports center. Here we play table tennis or

go swimming.

If you play a musical instrument, it's a good fun! I play the guitar and practice a lot. At home I listen to music or read magazines and books. Of course, as other teenagers I surf on the Internet or play computer games – but not always! It's a pity that a lot of teenagers live their lives on several public sites like Facebook or Twitter! They had better make real friends!

In the evenings I watch TV and sometimes I invite my friends over for dinner or a cup of tea and we play chess or cards.

At the weekend we go hiking, fishing or we go to the cinema with my family. We like comedies."

- I. Answer the next questions about the context of the text "My Free Times Activities with my Family and My Friends" with the proper information about it. (Responda las siguientes preguntas sobre el contexto del texto "Mis actividades de tiempo libre con mi familia y mis amigos" con la información adecuada al respecto.)
- b) When do they go to the sports center?

a) What do Johnny and his friends do outside?

\_\_\_\_\_

c) What's his opinion about teens who are addicted to the Internet?

\_\_\_\_\_

d)	Who	does	he	invite	in	the	evenings
----	-----	------	----	--------	----	-----	----------

e) What kind of films does he like?

## **Answer key (Solucionario)**

I.

- a) What do Johnny and his friends do outside? They like to go for a walk, ride their bikes, rollerblading and play football, basketball and Frisbee
- b) When do they go to the sports centre? They go to the sport centre when it's rainy
- c) What's his opinion about teens who are addicted to the Internet? He says that it's a pity that a lot of teenagers live their lives on several public sites like Facebook or Twitter! They had better make real friends!
- d) Who does he invite in the evenings? He invites his friends
- e) What kind of films does he like? He likes comedies

## <u>Autoevaluación</u>

I. Ahora debes evaluarte, para esto completa la siguiente pauta que permitirá saber qué tan bien lo hiciste:

Indicador	Logrado	No Logrado
Comprende el texto.		
Escribe las respuestas acerca del texto correctamente.		
Pronuncia las palabras del texto correctamente.		

